

Office of the University Counsel

303 Mossman Building PO Box 26170, Greensboro, NC 27402-6170

December 9, 2005

Mr. Robert L. Shibley, Program Manager Foundation for Individual Rights in Education 601 Walnut Street, Suite 510 Philadelphia, PA 19106

Re: Your letter of December 5, 2005

Dear Mr. Shibley:

Chancellor Sullivan has asked me to respond to your letter which raises concerns about UNCG's outdoor assembly policies.

Let me begin by assuring you that UNCG values freedom of speech as one of the fundamental rights guaranteed by our Constitution and as the best means for arriving at truth

Mr. Robert L. Shibley Page two December 9, 2005

concern to us at UNCG as it may imply that different standards of scrutiny are to be applied to students than to individuals who are unaffiliated with the University. We were in the process of analyzing that question before your letter arrived on Chancellor Sullivan's desk. In fact, on